
 

 

Circular No (02) for 2017 

Invitation to attend HR Forum entitled “Year of Giving- 

Enriching Volunteerism & CSR” 

 

To: All Ministries and Federal Entities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

 

Under the patronage of HE Abdul Rahman Al Owais, Minister of Health and 

Prevention, Chairman of the Federal Authority for Government Human 

Resources (FAHR), the HR Club will organize its forum on Thursday, 

January 26, 2017 in InterContinental Dubai Festival City Hotel at 12.00 – 

2.00 pm, under the title "Year of Giving- Enriching Volunteerism & 

CSR".   

 

The event will host: 

- HE Maitha Al Habsi, Deputy Chief Executive Officer of Emirates 

Foundation 

- HE Awatif Al Harmoudi, General Manager - Operational Control & 

Processes at Emirates Islamic 

- HE Khalifa Bin Hindi, founder of 1971 Social Enterprise 

The Forum will be highlighting His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al 

Nahyan declaration of 2017 as the “Year of Giving”, sharing success 

stories both from individual and organizational’ s prospective in the domain 

of charity work and volunteering. 



 

 

  

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

Issued on January 22, 2017 

NB: Immediate Translation Service Available  

 

For registration and RSVP: 

www.fahr.gov.ae/portal/en/hr-club/attend-an-event.aspx 

 

For more information, please contact:   

 

- Samir Al Rahal, HR specialist, Tel: 04- 231 90 91  Emial: salrahal@fahr.gov.ae 
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